
Deliveries 

Because of the large number of students enrolled at Lone Star HS and in an effort to minimize 

classroom disruptions, Office Staff will not accept deliveries for students.  Parents, or those on 

the Student’s Contact List, may arrange for their student to meet them in the front office during 

passing periods or the student’s lunch period to deliver items in person.  Parents must 

communicate to their student when to meet them in the front office to pick up delivery items 

and personally deliver the items.  School personnel will not send notes or otherwise 

communicate with students about when they should come to the front office for deliveries.   

Appropriate Times for Deliveries: 

 10:30-10:35 

 12:05-12:10 

 12:35-12:40 

 During your child’s lunch 

o A Lunch 12:40-1:07 
o B Lunch 1:10-1:37 
o C Lunch 1:40-2:07 
o D Lunch 2:10-2:40 

 2:40-2:45 

Messages for students will be accepted for emergencies or to relay transportation change.  Our 

fire detection system utilizes technology that can be activated by released helium filled 

balloons or similar items; therefore no helium filled items will be allowed in the building. 

CLOSED CAMPUS 

Lone Star High School is a closed campus.  Students are to remain in the cafeteria during the 

lunch periods.  All other areas are considered out-of-bounds.  Students are to remain on 

campus at all times including R.I.O.T. Time.  When students return to LSHS from class at other 

FISD campuses, they must enter school through the front entrance. 

 


